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As a parent and 20-year Oregon resident, I am very concerned about the climate crisis and its impact on the health
and safety of our citizens, our economy, and our ecosystems.
 I support strong climate legislation for our state, including a strong cap and invest policy.
Thank you,
Lara Dunn
Hood River, Oregon


